
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 29, 2021 
 
 
 
Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee  
200 E. Wells St. #205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
Dear Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development Committee: 
 
I am writing to express my company’s support of the proposed WoodSpring Suites development in the 
city of Milwaukee. 
 
Moving forward with this development will directly benefit the business community. It will give 
businesses like Arandell Corporation a local resource for our clients, vendors, employees, and guests 
alike. We have many out of state clients and visitors that require lodging for both short and extended 
visits and the proposed WoodSpring Suites next door from our facility would be a beneficial lodging 
option. 
 
WoodSpring Suites presents a unique opportunity for the City to provide a newer lodging option that is 
needed in the area by the community and local businesses. I believe WoodSpring Suites would be a 
great addition to our community and I urge your support of the development. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brad Hoffman 
President  & CEO 
 

N82 W13118 Leon Road   

Menomonee Falls, WI 53051-3328       

800-558-8724      

Arandell.com 

http://www.arandell.com/

